
 
From: Jace Raab <jace@northeastsitesolutions.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 11:16 AM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: TMo-CT <Tmo-CT@northeastsitesolutions.com>; Amanda Warner 
<amanda@northeastsitesolutions.com>; Victoria Masse <victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com> 
Subject: T-Mobile Construction Notice- Multiple Sites 
 
Goodmorning, 
 
Please be advised that T-Mobile is providing notice that construction will be starting in the next two 
weeks for the sites referenced below. 
 
EM-T-MOBILE-020-220907: CTHA560B- 87 Monce Rd, Burlington 
EM-T-MOBILE-061-220822: CT11233A- 65 Maple Avenue West, Haddam 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please let me know. 
Thank you, 
 

Jace Raab 

Site Acquisition Specialist 

Mobile:  860-751-2516 

Fax:  413-521-0558 

Office:  420 Main Street Unit #2 Sturbridge, MA 01566 

Email:  Jace@northeastsitesolutions.com 
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